From: Info at Woodland Tree Surgery _

Sent: 14 February 2019 14:21

To: Planning I - - [
Subject: 112 Regent's Park Road

Dear Sirs,

Further to my conversation with Nick Bell please take this email as our intention to trim the
prunus in the front garden of the above property by 0.5m as part of regular maintenance. The

last application number was 2016/3815/T

Best regards,

Christopher Hill
Woodland Tree Surgery Ltd




